
Follow-Up on Your Cancer Screening Results 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to follow up on your recent cancer 

screening conducted on [Date of Screening]. 

Your results indicate [insert a brief summary of the results, e.g., "that further evaluation is 

needed" or "that everything appears normal"]. We understand that waiting for results can be a 

source of anxiety, and we want to assure you that we are here to support you. 

If additional tests or consultations are required, we will guide you through the process and 

answer any questions you may have. It is important to us that you feel informed and supported 

during this time. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to our office if you have any concerns. We can also provide 

resources for managing anxiety related to health matters. 

Thank you for trusting us with your healthcare. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Medical Facility Name]  

[Contact Information] 


